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From: George Csahanin
To: Mohammad Habib
Cc: Regulatory Affairs
Subject: STA request 20140915ACJ cancellation.
Date: Monday, September 22, 2014 1:51:46 PM


LIN of Wisconsin, LLC licensee of W40AN-D respectfully requests cancellation of a STA request filed
on September 15, 2014, file number 20140915ACJ. It was replaced by file 20140919AAA filed on
September 18, 2014.
 
Thank You
 
George Csahanin
Director of Engineering
LIN Media
908 West MLK Blvd.
Austin, TX 78701
Office:  512-703-5396
Cel: 401-338-0568
FAX: 512-481-1233


 
 
 



mailto:georgec@linmedia.com

mailto:Mohammad.Habib@fcc.gov

mailto:RegulatoryAffairs@linmedia.com

http://www.linmedia.com/

http://www.linmedia.com/



